Date: 10/28/2024

To whom it may concern,

Few questions were asked by City officials regarding my
application for rezoning.

- We are planning to open a liquor retail store, but the current
zone doesn’t allow the liquor business in this property.

- I believe the establishment of this business will enhance
business diversity. I firmly believe it will also increase the
property value around it.

- It is consistent with FLUM.



